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Welcome to our Summer 2010 Newsletter! Again, we have more exciting news for our members. First, we will be

celebrating our 35th anniversary! For 35 years now we have been helping coordinate the evacuations of you and

your loved ones when they are critically injured in Mexico. We would like to invite you to our 35th International

Gala and Awards dinner in October. (Read more)

   Join us on Facebook!

Also, Binational Emergency has a new look! We now have our own Facebook page that you can join in on. We

want to invite you, your friends and family members to discuss with us your important topics and experiences in

Mexico. Binational Emergency wants your feedback, and we can establish conversations with you on Facebook and

Twitter. Of course, you can still contact us through our contact page at www.bemcc.org/contact.htm or call our

office between 9 am to 5 pm during the week. (Join us on Facebook)

   Save Money!

In celebration of our 35th Anniversary, BEMCC is providing a special offer when you renew your membership. Due

to your  valued membership commitment,  we are offering you a special sales promotion! If you refer  a new

member they can also join Binational Emergency at a special price of $20.00!

Special note: The sales event only applies to current members who are renewing their membership and wish to

invite  a  new member  to  join Binational  Emergency.  Please  contact  our  office  for  more  details or  visit  us at

http://www.bemcc.org/. We hope to hear from you soon!
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